



Name:

Class: KET 1

ĐỀ THI ÔN THI HỌC KỲ I LỚP 6

Đề 3

❖ LISTENING

I. Listen to a girl talking about a person. Circle the best answer A, B or C.

You will listen TWICE.

1. Who is the author talking about?

A. Her friends

C. Her best friend

B. Her neighbour

2. Which of these sentences describes Mai?

A. Mai is short with long straight hair and a round face.

B. Mai is tall with short straight hair and a long face.

C. Mai is tall with long straight hair and a round face.

3. Which clothing does Mai like wearing?

A. T-shirts and skirts

C. Skirts and dresses

B. T-shirts and jeans

4. Which of the signs is Mai's sign?

A. Virgo

C. Pisces

B. Libra

II. Listen to a conversation and match the name of each natural wonder to its country. There is one extra country. You will listen TWICE.

5. Mount Everest

A. Africa

6. Victoria Falls

B. Australia

7. Grand Canyon

C. Zambia and Zimbabwe

8. Great Barrier Reef

D. Arizona

E. Nepal

5.

6.

7.

8.



❖ GRAMMAR

PHONETICS

I. Choose the words whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others in each group.

1.

A. from

C. volleyball

B. post office

D. open

2.

A. umbrella

C. put

B. cut

D. funnny

3.

A. parents

C. chairs

B. tables

D. boys

4.

A. ideal

C. creative

B. different

D. kick

5.

A. close

C. dance

B. house

D. sensitive

VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR

II. Choose the word/ phrase (A, B, C or D) that best suits the blank in each sentence.

6. "What would you like to eat now?" -

A. Yes, please

C. Noodles, please

B. No, thanks

D. Milk, please

7. your teacher? - Yes, I do. She is very beautiful.

A. Do you like

C. Would you like

B. Do you want

D. How is

8. Howkilos of beef does she want?

A. many

C. often

B. much

D. about

9. I need some tea. Please give me a of tea.

A. bottle

C. tube

B. bar

D. packet

10. How do they want to work? - By minibus.

A. to go

C. to walk

B. to travel

D. Both A and B

11. tonight?- Nothing

A. What are you doing

C. What do you do

B. What are you do

D. Both A and B

READING COMPREHENSION

III. Read the passage and find one suitable word to fill in the blank.

This (17) Smith's room. You can see, his room is not very large. (18) are two chairs, a table, a bed, a wardrobe and a bookshelf in his room. The table is near (19) window. There is an ink- pot, some books and an English- Vietnamese dictionary on the table. The bed is on the right. There are also some books and newspapers on the bed. The wardrobe is opposite the bed. Smith has many clothes. Those clothes are all in the wardrobe. The bookshelf is (20) the wall. There are many (21) on it.

IV. Read the following passage and answer the questions below.

Hien and Hoa are students. They live in Viet Nam. There are four seasons in a year in their country. They are spring, summer, fall and winter. In the spring, the weather is usually warm.

Sometimes it is cold, but not very cold. There are many flowers in this season. After spring, it is the summer. In the summer, the days are long and the nights are short. They often go on vacation in the summer. Fall is nice season. The weather is often cool. In the winter, it is usually very cold. The days are short and the nights are long. They always wear warm clothes in the winter.

22. How many seasons are there in their country? What are they?

.....

23. What is the weather like in the spring?

.....

24. What do they often do in the summer?

.....

25. Are the days long or short in the winter?

.....

26. What do they always wear in the winter?

.....